
November 29,2000 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Undoeketed Namberhg Review 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Telecommunications, Inc.'s (BellSouth's) numbering review, The information is 
associated with the 904 area code. 

Enclosed is additional information requested by staff for its ament BellSouth 

The information provided in this response includes information that is proprietary 
and BellSouth requests that it be treated as confidential pursuant to Rule 25-22.006. This 
information includes specific number utilization information for NXXs assigned to 
BellSouth in the 904 area code. 

Stan L. Greer 
Manager 

Enclosures 


